
Paul Grenier, Mayor 

City of Berlin 

 

Dear Mayor Grenier, 

Although I was duly elected to be a Trustee of Library in the City of Berlin, I must ask that you accept my 

resignation in that position as my health is not at all what I anticipated it would be at this time. 

I sent a letter of resignation to the librarian earlier this year as it appeared that I would not be able to 

serve. 

The good news here is that there are very many qualified individuals to take my place. The City of Berlin 

has seen a major twist and turn as people are proud of their properties and are willing to be a solver of 

the problems rather than to be the reason we have problems. I take that as you’re being a driving force 

in that regard. 

Thank you for helping me in this situation. Perhaps I can serve in some other capacity in the future if my 

health takes a better turn. 

 

Sincerely, 

Steven D. Griffin 


